
          
       Monday Update: 14th October 2024 
 

 

This week 
15 October - Year 6 NHS Height & Weight checks  
16 October - Cross Country Aire Valley Qualifier Race 
17 October - U9 Bradford Schools Football League 
17 October - KS2 Cross Country North Bradford League 
18 October - Reception Stay and Play  
 
Next Week 
 
22 October - Year 3 and 5 Planetarium to Visit School 
22-24 October - Reception Bike Classes 
23 October - PCSO & Year 4 Designing Outdoor Learning Poster 
23 October - Cross Country Aire Valley Qualifier Race 
24 October - Reception Hedgehog Visit 
24 October - Year 5 Curriculum Assembly 
24 October - PPG Bun Sale provided by KS2 
25 October - PPG Pumpkin Trail 
25 October - Year 6 WW2 Day 
25 October - End of Autumn 1 Term 
 
14 Nov - Prospective Parents/New intake 2025 Open Evening (6pm – 7.30pm) 
 
Outdoor learning  
 
This week’s outdoor learning schedule is: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Week 14th October 

Day AM PM 

Mon 

 
  

Tues 

 
  

Wed 

 
1S RP 

Thurs 

 
1P 6P 

Fri 

 
4S  



 

Bradford FC Competition 
 
Reminder: The drawing sheet should be handed in to class and teachers will choose the top 
3 entries for the school which will be sent to BFC. Your child’s drawing must be handed in by 
Monday 21st October 2024. 
 
Absence reporting 
 
Please ensure you report your child absent from school before 8:30am and provide a reason 
for being absent. We need to know the reason and symptoms of the illness, not just that they 
are poorly/ill, as we do have a number of vulnerable children and staff. 
 
Dungeons and Dragon OOSH Club 
 
Mr Wahhab is running a new club after the October half term until week commencing 9th 
December. It will be every Tuesday 3:30pm until 4:30pm at the cost of £24. 
Please note due to the participation of the club there are very limited spaces available.  
 
Outdoor Learning Thank You!  
 
We are incredibly grateful for the generous donations we’ve received following the recent 
vandalism, where several parts of our outdoor learning provision were damaged. A special 
thanks to Joseph Parr’s for donating timber and building supplies, which have been used to 
repair our pond fence, broken sheds, and to create four new raised beds. We’d also like to 
thank those who donated the wonderful playhouses – the children are absolutely loving 
them! Lastly, a huge thank you to everyone who has contributed so generously. Your support 
has made a real difference in helping us rebuild, and we couldn’t be more appreciative! 
 
 
 
 


